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  We are delighted to announce that from  
  Tuesday 4th May we will be holding drop-in 
  sessions in the car park area of Alice   
  Shepherd House. The drop-in sessions will  
  be from 5 – 7pm and will be held every week 
  at the same time until the end of June. 

  As there are still restrictions in place about   
  indoor meetings and the ‘Rule of 6’, etc.  
  still applies, we will be using a small gazebo  
  to conduct these sessions and social  
  distancing will be maintained at all times.  

  Pop down and have a chat if you want the  
  latest information on what’s happening with 
  the proposals for your homes or want to look 
  at the latest  designs for the different options  
  available. 

  Your Home, Your Choice! 
  Remember, your views count! At the end of  
  this phase you, the residents of Alice Shepherd 
  House and Oak House, will choose the future  
  of your homes.  

  Tpas - How you can contact us 
 Please call or email us with any questions or concerns you might have. If you call, we 
 will get back to you within 48 hours. If you write or email, we will get  back to you 
 within 3 days. 
   
 Freephone: 0800 731 1619 
 If you call from a mobile you may be charged, so  
 please leave your name and number and we will call 
 you back. 

  Email: aliceshepoakhouse@tpas.org.uk 

  Website:www.tpas.org.uk/our-projects/alice- 
  shepherd-house-and-oak-house-ita-one-housing    

Come & See Us 
Drop-in Sessions to start  

Lee Page 
Lead Independent Advisor 

 
 
 
 


